

BÀI KIỂM TRA CUỐI NĂM (SỐ 1)

Thời gian: 60 phút

I. Choose the best answer to complete these sentences. (1 point)

1. ... energy can be cheap and clean.
A. Sun B. Sunny C. Solar D. Solarize
2. Many people ... the streets to watch those colorful parades.
A. crowd B. crowded C. crowding D. to crowd
3. I am writing this to tell you ... you are missed and loved.
A. how many B. how long
C. how far D. how much
4. Once you get on a space ..., you will see the oceans, the big rivers, the tall mountains and the whole Great Wall of China.
A. trip B. journey C. voyage D. vacation
5. We should learn about keeping the environment
A. pollute B. polluting
C. polluted D. unpolluted

II. Supply the correct form of the word given to complete each sentence. (1 point)

1. It was ... of you to have broken the vase. CARE

2. The volcano in the Philippines erupted in 1991 was the world's largest volcanic ... in more than 50 years. ERUPT
3. If you want to attend the course, you must pass the..... examination. COME
4. In the 1980s jeans became high fashion ... CLOTH
5. Local authorities should prohibit and fine anyone using electricity to catch fish. HEAVY

III. Write the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one, beginning with the given words or phrases. (2 points)

1. I think we should speak English in class.
I suggest
2. Mai lives on Nguyen Hue Street. She likes playing the piano.
Mai,
3. If you saw a UFO, what would you do?
If a UFO
4. The reason why he used to get bad grades at Math is he was very lazy.
Because
5. Two trading centers have been opened here this year.
They.....
6. I can not go on a picnic with you because I'm not free today.
If I
7. "Do you sometimes go to this English Speaking Club?"
Mrs. Brown asked.
Mrs. Brown asked me

8. I can't sing beautifully, so I can't join them now.
I wish
9. He has been a university professor for 10 years.
He became
10. Mr. Pike played soccer after school everyday when he was a school boy.
Mr. Pike used to

IV. Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets. (1 point)

- They can not swim in this part of the lake because the water highly (pollute)
- We are proud that our team just (win) the first award of the competition.
- Although Tuan was tired, he spent all the weekend (do) his homework.
- They enjoy (stay) on a farm during their summer vacation.
- A weather balloon (can/ mistake) for an alien spacecraft.

V. Match the two halves of the sentences. (1 point)

BEGINNINGS	ENDS
1. She must get a letter from the doctor	a. damaged Tokyo and Yokohama and killed about 150 000 people.
2. The most disastrous earthquake in Japanese history	b. I suggest that he should travel by bus.
3. Although Peter never trusts weather forecasts,	c. we will live a happier and healthier life.

4. Mr. Pike's motorbike is using too much gas these days.	d. he likes watching them.
5. If we keep our environment clear and clean.	e. that shows she is in perfect health.

* *Answers:* 1. ... 2. ... 3. ... 4. ... 5. ...

VI. Choose the words from the box to complete the following story. (2 points)

after me saying greeted visit
 allowed forward would fingers of

Last Wednesday evening my wife and I arrived in Hong Kong on a flight to Bangkok. It was our first (1) to the country and we were looking (2) to having very enjoyable days of shopping and sightseeing here before returning to our home in Hawaii.

As soon as we arrived, however, our dreams of a happy holiday disappeared. There we were (3) by unsmiling Customs Inspectors who requested that we (4) open all our suitcases. They then took everything out of them and inspected every item very carefully. Without (5) a word, they tore and opened all the presents that we had bought in Bangkok for our friends at home. They even opened my wife's cosmetics and stuck their (6) in them. When we protested, they told my wife and (7) to follow them. There we were asked a variety (8) questions. Only (9) ten minutes of such questioning, we were finally (10) to leave.

VII. Read the following text. Then answer the questions below. (2 points)

United Nations officials say the use of energy from the sun could help agricultural areas in developing countries. They say that the use of solar technology could greatly improve the lives of millions of people.

Solar technology systems use energy from the sun to make electric power. Solar energy now is used mainly in homes. It supplies power for electric lighting, radios and televisions. It is also used to heat water. The UN Food and Agriculture Organization says now is the time to develop other uses for solar energy.

Nowadays almost two thousand million people in developing countries still have no electric power. In general, most poor farmers will not be able to purchase solar power systems. However, solar energy can provide some important social services for people in developing countries. They include water supply systems and cooling devices to store medicines.

1. What can people get from the sun with the solar technology systems?
2. Will most poor farmers be able to purchase solar power system?
3. Where is solar energy now used mainly?
4. What is solar energy used to do?
5. What can solar energy provide for people in developing countries?